
Question on Notice 

No.12 

Asked on 14 February 2017 

MRS FRECKLINGTON asked the Deputy Premier, Minister for Transport and 
Minister for Infrastructure and Planning (HON J TRAD) -

QUESTION: 

Will the Deputy Premier advise the total value of the contract for Aston Caiter to 
recruit the Cross River Rail Delivery Authority Board members? 

ANSWER: 

I thank the Honourable Member for Nanango for the question. 

Aston Caiter, an organisation experienced in execuJive recruitments, has been 
engaged to manage the recruitment of the Chair and Board Members for the Cross 
River Rail Delivery Authority. The contracted amount of $186,391.80 (inclusive of 
GST) includes the agency fee to Aston Carter as well as digital and print advertising 
in the Financial Review, The Australian and Courier-Mail newspapers. 


